
From: Ryan Bollenbacher <ryanb@westernutility.com>  

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 3:52 PM 

To: Robert Winchel <rwinchel@niu.edu> 

Cc: Kenneth Ferro <kennethf@westernutility.com> 

Subject: RE: Oak Park Pricing 

 

Thank you for the call Rusty.  We can do a 3.15% increase to our latest proposal to account for increases 

on labor, subcontractor, & material costs. 

 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Thanks  

 
Ryan Bollenbacher, P.E. | Estimator 

Direct: 708.235.1408 ext. 143 | Fax: 708.235.1410 | Cell: 630.514.1052 
ryanb@westernutility.com 
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� Think Green - Not every email needs to be printed. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or 
use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 

 


